
As a registered voter and licensed gun carrier I would encourage you to vote NO on all of the proposed 

gun laws currently being discussed. As a woman living in rural Oregon I have every wright under the 

second amendment to protect both myself and family. I also support the wright to hunt in order to feed 

my family. These proposed laws do nothing but further restrict law abiding citizens such as myself. You 

will accomplish little more than turning honest people into criminals for doing nothing more the 

upholding the constitution and our rights as American citizens. The majority of counties in this state 

voted to uphold the Second amendment by voting for President Trump. Those counties are rural and 

resources are limited. Thanks to Kate Brown and HER choice to make this a sanctuary state, our services 

will be cut further. Thankyou for your consideration. 

Sandra K Stone 


